Patel, Rajvi

From: Leo O'Brien

Sent: 2025/05/12 11:20 AM

To: Patel, Rajvi

Cc: Cooper, Pam; Cianchino, Karley; Graham McGregor; Brown, Patrick - Mayor; Brar, Navjit
Kaur (Councillor); Palleschi, Michael - Councillor

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Heart Lake Road Development Application OZS-2025-0018

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do
not trust or are not expecting.

Greetings From South Surrey / White Rock BC.

| wish it were possible for me to be participating with the scheduled meeting tonight, but | will be
airborne heading home.

My direct involvement with the well being of the Heart Lake Road area first got started in 2010 when | was
first made aware of the wildlife carnage that was regularly occurring along the stretch of road between
Mayfield & Sandalwood Parkway.

From that time on, the TOronto and Region Conservation Authority (TRCA), City of
Brampton, and Ontario Road Ecology Group (OREG) have partnered on projects
with many local citizens to mitigate wildlife collisions and enhance connectivity,
including installing wildlife culverts and directional fencing.

And having said that, | am now heartfully asking all of you to ‘do everything possible’ to stop this
detrimental development project from ever becoming a reality.

If this application is approved, it will be the kind of wrong headed decision that will tip the scale of
environmental responsibility for this whole area past the point of no return.

Please do the right thing...

Sincerely Yours,
Leo O’Brien

Sent from my iPhone



